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6.1. First, it is imperative that future work on the draft articles, including possible 

additional provisions, remain consistent with the overarching goals of 

preventing and punishing crimes against humanity, and exclude elements 

that go beyond this scope; 

 

6.2. Second, it would be crucial to provide States with discretion to determine 

how certain provisions are operationalised within their domestic legal 

frameworks, to allow States to meet their obligations on the prevention and 

punishment of crimes against humanity without being constrained by 

externally-imposed standards; and 

 

6.3. Third, Malaysia recognises the close linkage between some of the 

provisions under the draft Articles with the Rome Statute of the International 

Criminal Court. The implications of this linkage, particularly to States not 

Parties to the Rome Statute, will require further examination so as to ensure 

that obligations are addressed in accordance with domestic legal 

frameworks and with respect for national sovereignty. 

 

7. On the question of the recommendation of the ILC on this subject, Malaysia 

remains supportive of further elaboration and discussion of the draft articles on the 

prevention and punishment of crimes against humanity, be it through the General 

Assembly, or through an international conference of plenipotentiaries. However, we wish 

to underscore that inclusivity and constructive dialogue are key requisites in this process, 

given the importance of the issue.  

 

8. In conclusion, Malaysia is committed to engage actively in further discussions on 

this subject, including the draft Articles submitted by the ILC. We endeavour to provide 

substantive insights to support the further development of the draft articles.  

 

Thank you, Mr. Chair. 

 


